4. Implementation Plan in Response to the Board-Endorsed Recommendations for the
IEO Evaluation Report - The IMF and Fragile States

The Executive Board deems the requirement of a forward-looking implementation plan for
Board-endorsed recommendations of the IEO Evaluation Report on The IMF and Fragile States
is fulfilled as set out in SM/18/231 (9/28/18). (SM/18/231, 09/28/18)
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